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Petra Rangel

From: Rod Coles <rodcoles64@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 8, 2023 12:43 PM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Opposition - P231 Map Amendment Rezone 1825 Summit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of 

the integrity of this message. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am not available to attend the meeting on the 18th April, but I would like it noted that I live in this community - 1905 Spring 

Valley Dr, 80921, and I believe that this proposal should be opposed and denied. This could change the nature of our community 

if this was allowed to happen and put stress on already strained water resources. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roderick Coles 

 


